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President’s Message 

With Midget  house just days away from starting we 
have  all of the KMHA teams set for  2017-18. Those 
who participated in the organizing, planning, e-mailing, 
calling, greeting, skating, evaluating, tabulating, 
checking, sorting, team building, balancing, re-checking, 
etc, etc, know the monumental task that is involved, 
much of it on too little sleep and either in cold rinks or 
dark dressing rooms in the back where we hide the 
convenors.  KMHA and its families extend a heartfelt 
thank you to all who helped, it is appreciated and without 
you we wouldn’t be able to make our association work.  
Is it perfect, it never will be, but it was pretty darn good 
and always with the best intentions, to give our kids a 
fun, safe and challenging place to play. All the best for 
the season ahead.  

Andy McAfee 

   
 

 

This year coaches, players, parents and fans may 

notice a change to time on the clock for house 

league games.  We are wanting to make use of the 

entire 50 minutes of ice time, therefore all games will 

consist of  two 15 minutes  runtime  periods.  The 

third period will be runtime and will depend on the 

amount of time left in the 50 minute ice time slot.  

Period one —15 minutes run time 

Period two —15 minutes run time 

Period three — 15 minutes run time,  (may be more 

or less depending on time left on the clock.)  

 



 

 

KMHA take pride in our jerseys and equipment.  This year we will have passed out 4,158 hockey jerseys and 26 sets of goalie gear for our 

players to use for the season.  We ask that jerseys & equipment be cared for throughout the season and returned in the same condition as 

they were received.  If you notice any stains, marks, tears  or any damage to your jersey, please let the equipment managers know so they 

can record it.  If you notice any damage to your goalie gear, please let the equipment managers know. Email equipment@kmha.ca  

 

 

 

Share a photo of your favourite team, manager, coach, trainer, volunteer, or 

memory to be featured on social media through KMHA Spotlight. Email 

kmhaspotlight@gmail.com 

Continuing Education Sessions for Coaches 

KMHA values our coaches and wants to ensure we provide 

them with the necessary tools and will be offering ongoing    

support throughout the season. This year KMHA will be hosting 

5 continuing education sessions for coaches. The first one is 

planned for October 5th at 6:30 pm in the KMHA boardroom.  

The first session is discussing the new shared ice practices  

approach and how to create a practice on shared ice. 

To register use the link emailed to all coaches by the KMHA 

Coach Mentor, Terry Lavineway.   

The following future sessions will be taking place. Please mark 

your calendars for the following upcoming sessions and dates: 

November 9th — Practice Planning 

December 7th — Small Area Games 

Please note that  these sessions are for KMHA coaches only.  

PLEASE WASH AND PROPERLY DRY YOUR JERSEY ON A     

REGULAR BASIS.  DAMP JERSEYS STORED IN DAMP 

HOCKEY BAGS NOT ONLY SMELL BUT ALSO GROW  

BACTERIA & MOULD.  
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We are making changes to our 

KMHA website. Coming soon is a 

mobile friendly version. Stay tuned! 

 

Calling Goalies & 

Hockey Fans!   

Support the       

October Saves 

Goalie Challenge 

to raise money for 

cancer awareness. 

Visit 

www.OctoberSaves.org 



 



 


